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Issue Date: October 28th, 2020 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
This notice is to inform you of our efforts in in re-sourcing the raw material used in a component of finished 
goods that you have purchased from Littelfuse in the past. 
 
Description of the Change: 

 

Reason for The Change: 

 
Effective Date of the Change: 

 
What You Need to Do:   

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your Littelfuse Customer Service Representative or 
your Inside Sales Representative. We appreciate your business and our continued partnership.    
 
Sincerely, 

 

Zachary Naughton 
Global Product Manager 
Littelfuse Commercial Vehicle Products 

• We will be changing the resin used on the cover featured in the following finished goods: 
04981038HXFC, 04981038HXFC-A, 04982001ZXFC, and 04982002ZXFC. 

• The current resin supplier has informed us of the sudden cessation of production of the resin 
we have used in this cover since its launch. 

• Littelfuse will be moving to a material and resin provider currently employed in other similar 
products we currently produce. 

• This will occur as a running change; production utilizing the new resin is expected to begin no 
later than Thursday, November 12th. Shipments of such modified products will begin shortly 
thereafter. 

• No change is required on your part. This transition in material is not expected to result in a 
change in component or finished good fit, form, or function. 


